
Dear GLOBE friends,

Here we are approaching the end of the 
year during which we have been 
observing the planet we live on in order 
to learn more and help others to learn 
more about it.  We have been doing 
that with love and enthusiasm , our 
main goal being to benefit the 
environment and make it a better place 
to live in for us and for generations to 
come.  Our efforts have been awarded 
with valuable results we have acquired 
and with lots of friendships we have 
made.

And now, as we are standing on the 
threshold of the New Year- the first one 
of the new  may I share my 
hope with you that we will continue to 
work together and serve the same goal- the welfare of our common mother- 
the Earth.  And  may happiness, joy, health, 
and success be with you, your families and 
friends everyday of the year of 2001.

Wishing you a Happy New Year and Merry Christmas.

 I remain yours,

Millennium
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I am always with you The Ecology Club which is very active within  
I know all your weaknesses and your qualities. Aco Ruskovski, Berovo has this past month been 
I know that you will consciously undertake your working on planting trees in the school yard.  
responsibilities,  I know that you sing well..I Approximately 16 seedlings  have been planted.
know that...

The members of the Ecology Club have also 
I know that once you broke a branch from the cleaned-up the old schoolyard and building.  In 
seedling, I know that you have never planted any this moment the Ecology Club works on the 
seedlings, I know that you often throw paper from realization of a project for a New Years and 
your meals on the street, I know that when you go Christmas Celebration.  
picnic you leave your garbage behind, I know that 
the garbage from your wheelbarrow you throw On behalf of the director and all the instructors as 
into the river, I know as well that you throw well as in the name of the students and 
garbage from your terrace.  I tell you I know participants in the GLOBE section, I would to 
everything about you and I am very ashamed by a like send best greetings to all the readers of the 
lot of your actions.  GLOBE Newsletter and to wish them a Happy 

New 2001 and Merry Christmas!
I cannot wait to see you become environmentally 
aware, so that I can be proud of you.  You are 
asking yourself who is talking to you?  I am your 
conscience.

Natasha Furnadziska Slobodan Pandov - GLOBE instructor
DSU "Aco Ruskovski"- Berovo DSU "Aco Ruskovski"- Berovo

Stefcho Andonovski
DSU "Aco Ruskovski" - Berovo
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